
 
   

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Victoria High School 
Updated Safety Protocols Sept 21/22  

We are happy to be back at school and want to make sure that we continue to keep our school safe for everyone.  It is 
important that all safety routines and protocols are followed closely.  

 WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT… 
• Complete the Daily Health Check before you leave for school.   
• DO NOT ATTEND IF YOU ARE UNWELL. 
• Use one of three different entrances into the school to avoid 

crowding.  
• Use hand sanitizer when you enter the building or a new 

learning space. 
• Thoroughly washing hands with soap and water is the best 

protection against illness. 
• Be mindful of personal space between you and others.   
• Masks need to be worn at all times by everyone when inside 

the building.  The only exception is when eating and drinking 
(and only while seated and at a safe distance from others).  
Students who believe they are an exemption to wearing a 
mask must speak to their teacher or administrator. 

• Walk on the right-hand side of the hallway at all times and be 
mindful as you come around corners and on stairwells. 

 

 
BATHROOMS 

  & WATER FOUNTAINS: 
• Use the bathroom closest to your learning 

space 
• Hands must be sanitized upon re-entry into a 

learning space 
• Water fountains are only available 

for filling up water bottles.  Wash or sanitize 
hands before and after use 

• No hanging out in bathrooms – get in, do 
your business, get out. 😊 

 

FEEL SICK AT HOME OR 
SCHOOL?  

Complete a daily health check every day before coming to 
school. (k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca) 

DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL  
IF YOU ARE FEELING UNWELL 

If you feel unwell, please inform the office immediately.  
Do not leave without reporting your illness. Students will 

have a parent/guardian contacted to have them picked up 
immediately.   

When home, contact your health-care practitioner 
immediately or call 811 and inform them of your 

symptoms.  Follow their directions.  
 

If you feel sick or have symptoms, STAY HOME!    

 

       All Students and families should familiarize themselves with the school district’s 
complete Communicable Disease Exposure Control Plan available awww.sd61.bc.ca 


